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From: Austin <lonnieastory@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 8:24 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello,

| have been trading forex for about 4 months. | feel that new regulations in this industry, especially
pushing leverage to 10 to 1, would cripple the growth of trading through United States based
brokers. People are going to go where they can get the most for their money and | will move my
account if these new laws take place.

Respectfully,
A citizen concerned about US businesses



